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            Change to Product, Bulletin #8 of 2006
December 7, 2006

Stainless Bolt & Nut Replaces Sleeve & Bolts for Hinge on SuperLite-17A/B
Old Part Numbers #550-018, 530-201, New Part Numbers #530-034, 530-028

Effective December 15, 2006, the sleeve (550-018) and bolts (530-201) used to 
connect the yoke to the neck clamp on the SuperLite-17A/B will be replaced by a single 
stainless steel bolt (530-034) and nut (530-028) with locking nylon insert. This new ar-
rangement will eliminate the need to use Loctite® to secure the bolts, making field ser-
vice easier.

The old style sleeve (550-018) and bolts (530-201) are no longer available and 
have been replaced by the new arrangement, (530-034, 530-028). If you have further 
questions, please contact the Kirby Morgan sales department at 805-928-7772 or email 
sales@kirbymorgan.com.

If you have comments on Kirby Morgan products or designs, please see the Feed-
back Section on our new website at www.kirbymorgan.com. Click on the tab that says 
“Service and Support” to access this feature.

Discontinued sleeve (550-018) 
and bolts (530-201)

New stainless bolt (530-034) 
and lock nut with nylon insert 
(530-028)


